IN MEMORY OF
Professor STOYAN DANEV
Dear Colleagues,

It is with profound sadness that

N

we share the news that Prof.
Stoyan Danev passed away on
December 14t 2022.

It is not easy to describe, in just a few sentences, the
extraordinary human and scientific personality of Prof.
Danev. He was the loving father and honorable
member of BCLF, a distinguished former Chairman of
the Department of Clinical Laboratory at Medical
University of Sofia and President of BSCL.

He remains with us as a fusion of intellect, aristocracy
and unattainable professional and academic heights.
He left an indelible mark on the professional and
personal lives of all of us and his absence arouses a
deep sense of emptiness.

We miss him greatly.
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